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The weather continues to assist Clelands in keeping the
project on track. Concrete has now been poured, and the
boxing removed on the top floor, where the entrance and
offices will be located. This week, we received our first

delivery of Laminated Veneer Lumber, with the remaining
set to arrive in the coming days.

The next phase on the ground floor will focus on
completing the remaining foundation beams and concrete

columns. Everything is progressing well, and we appreciate
your continued support of the project.

Bricks are still available for donation until the end of May
2025! If you would like to donate, please contact Jorgia

Roebuck at jor@fdmc.school.nz for more details.

Tim Stuck - Principal
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